

CHESAPEAKE SCIENCE POINT PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL

7321 Parkway Drive South, Hanover, MD 21076
Phone: (443) 470 - 6890
Fax: (443) 440 - 6544
Web: http://www.mycsp.org

Principal
Dwight L. Jefferson

Assistant Principal Dr. Darryl Gonzalez

Assistant Principal Shannon Motsco

Dear parents/guardians,

CSP will administer the PSAT/NMSQT on Wednesday, October 12, 2022, to 11th-grade students. PSAT/NMSQT establishes a baseline for college and career readiness.

The Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test (PSAT/NMSQT) is a standardized test administered by the College Board and cosponsored by the National Merit Scholarship Corporation (NMSC) in the United States. Approximately 3.5 million students take the PSAT/NMSQT each year.

The PSAT supports all students with early feedback on the skills and knowledge that matter most for college and career success. The score reports will give students comprehensive, personalized feedback on test performance, allowing students to see which questions were answered incorrectly and which academic skills they should work to improve. In addition, the PSAT/NMSQT is connected to several scholarships and recognition programs that help students get funding for college and academic honors.

Students MUST report to school promptly at 8 am for staff to facilitate testing in an orderly manner. Regular School Bus transportation will be provided by CSP for bus riders. Car riders must arrive at school using their own transportation. Please disregard any communications from AACPS about transportation for PSAT testing.

The test will be administered during 1st through 3rd periods. Students will report to scheduled classes after the test.

If you have questions regarding the test, please contact Mr. Yagar directly at tyagar@mycsp.org. If you would like more information about the test, please visit https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10.

Thank you,

Dwight Jefferson Principal Chesapeake Science Point